
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
HAPPY NATIONAL EMS WEEK! 
May 18 to 24, 2014  
 

The Southwest Ontario Regional Base Hospital Program team would like to 
take this opportunity to say thank you for all that you do.  
 
Thank you for your compassion and devotion to patient care. Thank you 
for taking time away from your families to keep our communities safe. 
Thank you for risking your safety and for your bravery. Thank you for your 
commitment as a paramedic. 
 
We know you are dedicated, we know you care, and we also know that 
you don’t get the amount of thanks you deserve most of the time. 
 
We would like to give a sincere 
THANK YOU to all our 
paramedics across the 
Southwest Ontario region.  
 
As a small token of our 
appreciation, the SWORBHP 
Team will be travelling across the 
southwest region this week to 
make special deliveries to all the 
EMS stations! 
  
So keep an eye out for us in 

your area and hopefully we will 
be able to meet some of you 
during our travels this week!  
 


